
Three Angels Broadcasting Network 
Dan Peek—Engineer 
P.O. Box 220 
West Frankfort, Illinois 62896 
August 19, 2009 
 
In evaluating the proposed conversion to digital for W44CK, FID 129422, it was found that 
channel 44 would cause unacceptable interference to WIPR-DT, BMPEDT20080619AEX, 
FID 53859 channel 40.  After thorough searching, channel 4(S) was found to cause no lethal 
levels of interference to other stations. Thus, Three Angels Broadcasting Network respectfully 
requests that the Commission look favorably on this application. 
 
 
 



 
 


